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Middleton Christmas Party 2018 

The Middleton by Youlgrave Village Hall Committee invites you to the 

Christmas Party 2018. It will be held in the village hall on Friday 7th December 

7.30 for 8pm.  Food and drinks provided. Vegetarian options are available. This 

is all free.  

If you would like to contribute a raffle prize or mince pies/ dessert, please 

bring them on the night!  

Middleton by Youlgrave:  its history 

Anyone  who has read ‘Our Middleton – an historical celebration of the ancient 

parish of Middleton’ published by the Middleton History Group in 2001 will be 

aware of the remarkable history of the people of this parish. 

The book contains many priceless photographs and documents which 

underline the importance of preserving records of life in this community 

through the ages. 

Would you care to come along to a Middleton History coffee morning on 

Sunday 25th November at 11am in the village hall? This is an open forum to 

discuss how we can best identify and preserve the fragments of Middleton’s 

past held by local residents, and to discuss any other issues you may care to 

raise. Anyone with an interest in Middleton’s history will be very welcome! 

Hall and equipment hire 

If you would like to hire the hall for a party, family event, etc, please contact 

Eileen Brocklehurst at 636739 or Mary Marsh at 636532. 

Hall fees for local residents are £7 per hour and the cost of electricity. 

For outside parties the charge is £10 per hour and electricity. 

Residents are welcome to borrow equipment or contents by prior 

arrangement.  There is no definitive rate for this but appropriate donations 

would be welcome!   

 

 


